
Term 4      

Dates  

    

15th October 

Shake Out Day 

22nd October 

BOT Meeting 

23rd October 

Teacher Only Day 

26th October 

Labour Day 

28th October 

Wakatipu Zone  

Triathlon 

6th November 

PTFA Ball 

16th November 

Teacher Only Day 

17th November 

Safe Biking & 

Walking 

3rd December 

Boys Cricket 

10th December 

BOT Meeting 

 

15th December 

Prize Giving 

 

School News 
 
We had two New Entrants start their school days at Glenorchy School 

yesterday. Welcome to Ollie who joins his brother Lucas in the Junior Room, 
and also to Haven who has recently moved to Glenorchy. 
 

This Thursday is the Great New Zealand Shake Out Day. At 9:30am,along 
with many other New Zealand Schools and businesses, we will be going 
through our Earthquake Drill. In the event of a strong earthquake taking 
place in Glenorchy, our emergency procedure requires us to evacuate from 
the school to higher ground. Our meeting point is at the Bible. We will also do 

this either on Thursday or Friday afternoon, leaving school at 1:30pm.  
 
At the end of last term the children completed a writing task where they 

wrote about what they liked about living in Glenorchy. These are           
displayed at Mrs Woolly’s General Store. Thank you to Mrs Woolly’s for        

donating the beautiful sweatshirts to the children for their efforts. 
 
We would also like to thank Queenstown Mitre10 Mega for donating the 

Getting Kiwi Kids into Gardening Starter Pack valued at $275 which           
included an assortment of products that will be useful in the school enviro 

garden.  
 
Thank you to everyone who came and helped plant native trees on the             

BoardWalk. It was a great way to finish the term. 
 

This term we have two further Teacher Only Days planned. The first day 
is on Friday 23rd October, which means an extra long Labour Weekend for   
families. The second day is Monday 16th November. Glenorchy School will be 
closed for students on these two days. 
 

Many of our sporting events this year have been cancelled due to         

Covid-19 Alert Level restrictions. Hopefully, the events planned for this 
term (triathlon and orienteering) are able to proceed. The first of these is the 
Wakatipu Zone Triathlon on Wednesday 28th October. There are a number of 

Senior Room children who are keen to participate in this event. Further        
information will be sent out to those who have indicated they wish to attend.  
 

On Friday 13th November our Year 4 - Year 8 students will attend the Science 
RoadShow at Queenstown Primary School. We will require parent support to 

provide transport and supervision at the event. More information will be sent 
out closer to the time. 
 
There are a number of building projects underway at the school and we 
are looking forward to their completion, which will hopefully be very 

soon. We have been very impressed with how well the children have            

continued with their learning while taking care and being aware of the extra 
people and hazards around the school.  
 
Student of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney and Gorettie 

T E R M  4     

I S S U E  1     

1 3 T H  O C T O B E R  

2 0 2 0  










